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May 2, 2022

Dear Third Party,
Thank you for registering as a third party in the 2022 Municipal Election.

The registration package contains the forms you will require to properly register yourself as a
third party and to be prepared for your advertising campaign. It also contains other information,
such as a third party advertisers’ guide published by the Province of Ontario.

Remember, it is your responsibility to identify, understand and follow the obligations of a
third party advertiser as they are set out in the relevant legislation and in the other
procedures that are established for this election.

The City Clerk (or his designate) will meet with you when you file your notice of registration and
discuss each of the documents in the package with you. If questions of the City Clerk arise
during the course of the election, please submit them in writing or by email
(elections@vaughan.ca).

Further information will be distributed to you when it becomes available. Please monitor the
City’s official election website www.vaughan.ca/elections for information updates.

Sincerely,

Todd Coles
City Clerk
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